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Woodlands Academy, Hathaway Gardens, W13 ODH

Head Teacher: Ms C Hasker Together We Achieve
Tuesday 13th September 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As you may be aware, the Government has announced that Monday 19th September will be a
bank holiday to coincide with the state funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. This will allow

businesses and other organisations to pay their respects and commemorate the Queen’s reign.

Following this announcement, we can confirm that Woodlands Academy will be closed on
Monday 19th September. We will reopen as usual on Tuesday 20th September.

Yours sincerely,

Ms C Hasker
Headteacher
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